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Year 4 Ukulele PlayOn 
 
                                                                                                                  

                                                                                                                               13th December 2024 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As part of your child’s music curriculum this term, they have been learning to play the ukulele. These lessons 
have been taught as a whole class ensemble, led by a specialist music teacher from our music hub, Berkshire 
Music Trust.  During these lessons the children have developed the skills needed to play their first few songs. 
 
We do hope that your child has enjoyed the experience of learning to play a new instrument.  Lots of musical 
skills have been developed and after talking to Year 4’s about their lessons it seems they especially loved 
learning to strum, produce chords and being able to play whole songs. 
 
If this is a skill that you would like your child to develop further, we are pleased to be able to offer this 
opportunity through the Berkshire Music Trust PlayOn Project.  These are weekly ukulele lessons that you 
can sign up and pay for directly with the Berkshire Music Trust.  Although the lessons would take place in 
school during the day, your child would only be able to take part if you registered and paid for it.  Signing up 
for the PlayOn project means that if a group of 7 or more children want to take part, lessons can be taught as 
a group at the price of £5 a lesson.  This is reduced from the usual price of £10 per lesson. 
 
If this is of interest to you, please see the Berkshire Music Trust PlayOn attachment for more information 
and details on how to sign up. 
 
Many thanks, 
 
Sharon Bruce 
Music Subject Lead 
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